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Optical Lab Division Announces Directors’ Choice Award Recipient and 2015 Hall of Fame Inductees 
Awards honor individuals who have had a direct hand in helping to move our industry forward. 

 

Alexandria, VA (August 24, 2015) – The Optical Lab Division of The Vision Council announced today the industry 
veterans who will be recognized during the Directors’ Choice Award and 16th Annual Optical Lab Division Hall of Fame 
banquet on Wednesday, September 16th in conjunction with the Optical Lab Division Meeting and International Vision 
Expo West.  
 

The Division has named Thomas F. Puckett, Founder, Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer of HPC Puckett & 
Company, as the 2015 recipient of the Directors’ Choice Award. Established in 1987 under the Optical Laboratories 
Association (OLA), now the Optical Lab Division of The Vision Council, this award honors individuals and companies that 
have made outstanding contributions to the ophthalmic industry. Now in its twenty-ninth year, the award is still 
recognized as one of the most prestigious honors in the industry. 
 
“Tom has been selected to receive this award because of his passion for the optical industry,” said Drake McLean, 
Optical Lab Division Chair. “He has not only advised and represented hundreds of optical company owners as they 
navigate a rapidly changing industry, Tom has also given back to the industry by the inception of the Optical Lab Division 
Hall of Fame”. 
 

Puckett will be recognized alongside this year’s Optical Lab Division Hall of Fame inductees. 
 

“The Optical Lab Division Hall of Fame continues to celebrate the rich heritage of the optical lab industry and the 
individuals who have contributed to its success,” said Mike Daley, CEO of The Vision Council. “It is my pleasure to 
announce the names of the individuals who have had a direct hand in helping to move our industry forward.” 
 

2015 Optical Lab Division Hall of Fame Inductees 

 Jim Grootegoed, Optical Lab Products 

 Jim Ryan, Lens Technology, Inc. (retired) 

 Gunter Schneider, Schneider Optical Machines 

 Rick Tinson, Hoya Vision  

 Daryl Meister (posthumously) 
 

Nominations for candidates for the Hall of Fame are submitted by members of The Vision Council. The selection of the 
individuals for the Optical Lab Division Hall of Fame is made by an anonymous committee of industry veterans.  
Consideration is given for contributions to the optical laboratory industry, Optical Lab Division of The Vision Council, the 
candidate’s individual accomplishments, personal character, reputation, and length of time active in the industry. 
 

All members of the vision community are invited to attend the banquet, recognizing those who have contributed to the 
establishment of the wholesale optical industry. Tickets are free to members of The Vision Council, with RSVP. To learn 
more about the Optical Lab Division meeting and the Hall of Fame, or to reserve tickets for the banquet, visit 
www.thevisioncouncil.org/labmeeting. 
 

About The Vision Council 
Serving as the global voice for vision care products and services, The Vision Council represents the manufacturers and 
suppliers of the optical industry through education, advocacy and consumer outreach. By sharing the latest in eyewear 
trends, advances in technology and health benefits, The Vision Council serves as a resource to the public looking to learn 
more about eyeglasses and sunglasses. For more information, visit www.thevisioncouncil.org.   
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